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Water Management Permit Application 
Received by the 

Department of Environmental Protection 
Southeast Regional Office 

Bureau of Resource Protection 
for the Buzzards Bay Basin 

The Plymouth Water Company of Plymouth, Massachusetts, has applied to the Department of Environmental 
Protection ("the Department") for a new Water Management Act permit ("WMA" permit, M.G.L. c. 21G) to 
withdraw an additional 0.12 million gallons per day (MGD) above the 0.22 MGD that they are currently authorized 
to withdraw from the Buzzards Bay Basin through May 3 1,201 1 under WMA Permit # 9P-4-4-24-239.05. 

The application was received by the Department on April 29,2009. Written comments may be addressed to Jan 
Drake at the Department's Southeast Regional Office (address, below), or e-mailed to Janice.Drake@,state.ma.us 

The comment period ends on June 26,2009. 

A copy of the application is available for review from 9:00 AM -5:OO PM, Monday through Friday, at the 
Department's Service Center, Southeast Regional Office, DEP, 20 Riverside Drive, Lakeville, MA 02347 (508) 946- 
2718. 

A copy of the application is also available for review at the Plymouth Water Company's office at: 
133 Raymond Road, Plymouth, Massachusetts, 02360. Telephone: (508) 759-6877 

This information is available in alternate format. Call Donald M. Comes, ADA Coordinator at 617-556-1057. TDD# 866-539-7622 or 617-574-6868. 
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